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                                  Club President Greig McPhee has released the Visioning Plan Mid-Term Report for  
                                  the 2014-15 Rotary Year, the second year of the five year plan approved in  

                                  2013.  The report outlines the progress the club has made in achieving the 
approved long term goals and the goals established for the Rotary Year 2014-15. 

 
The Mid-Term Report indicates that the club is achieving many of its long term and annual yearly goals 

for the most part.   McPhee stated that even so, there are some significant goals that need to be 

addressed, particularly with respect to Vocational Service and Communications.  In addition, the member 
support for the Rotary Foundation for the 2014-15 Rotary Year is not up to expectation. 

    
The Mid-Term Report is available for member review by simply opening the ‘Club 
Administration’ side panel of this website and scrolling down to the report. 
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